
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

John Plescow 
Monday, May 13, 2024 3:46 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Cassandra Williams 

FW: PSC Contact Form 

Please, add to dockets 20240025 and 20240026. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/13/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02987-2024 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 3:10 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: PSC Contact Form 

Hello, 

Please sent to the Clerk's office . 

Thanks 

Consina 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 9:28 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

FYI. 

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Sunday, May 12, 2024 10:10 AM 

To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; jkenney1@tampabay.rr.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Jeffrey Kenney 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 7272027999 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: jkenneyl@tampabay.rr.com 
Response requested? yes 
Comments: 

1 



2

The Florida PSC needs to reject the massive rate increases proposed by electric utility companies such as Duke 
and Tampa Electric. Demand the rich management that these companies reduce the pay of these people enough 
to cover the "income" they say they need.  




